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TO “AT% January 5, 2009
The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
c¢/o Karen Randle
Room 400 City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill No. 08-0241.
City streets — Closing — Subterranean Rights under Pleasant Street

For the purpose of condemning and closing the subterranean rights under Pleasant
Street, 23.35 feet east of St. Paul Place and extending Easterly 26.00 feet, as shown on
Plat 114-A-54A in the Office of the Department of Public Works; and providing for a
special effective date.

The Department of Transportation has reviewed City Council Bills 08-0242, 08-0241 and 08-
0240. Together, these bills open, close and authorize the sale of subterranean rights under
Pleasant Street, which will allow Mercy Hospital to build a tunnel to connect the hospital to

its parking garage. We have been working with Mercy on this project and have not objections
to this bill.

Respectfully,
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cc: Ms. Angela C. Gibson
Mr. Bill Driscoll

Mr. Jamie Kendrick
Mr. Frank Murphy

26:1418:5017 1400-10-53



